
Colleen Reilly 
 
Dear DRBC,
My name is Colleen and I'm 18 years old. My favorite class this year is AP Environmental, and in
this class we learned about the dangers of fracking. As a young person, I (hopefully) will be around
for a long time, and will probably live to see the negative effects of fracking on the environment. I
will have to live with this and so will my future children, and so will your future children and
grandchildren. Fracking is not a good thing, and I am begging you to stop fracking in the Delaware
River. Thank you for taking the time to read our responses.
 


